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MARCH 2022 NEWSLETTER

Mask Wearing
We considered last night whether the requirement for mask wearing should be relaxed.  
Given the current spread of Omicron and how close to home it now is we decided that 
we should continue with mandatory mask wearing for the present.  Any additional 
protection they give should be taken.

We will revisit this at the April meeting.

Friday (4 March) Results
The printed results on the day showed weird handicaps.  This was because the results 
were not printed from the website (which had the correct handicaps) but directly from 
the Scorer programme (where the handicaps have not been updated since we moved 
to the online handicaps).  Moral of the story: always refer to the website for correct 
results and we need more people with computer training (so hands up please).

Phone Ringing during Play
It is annoying to be disturbed by someone else’s phone ringing while you are playing.  
We understand that some of you need to be connected at all times but this can be 
achieved by putting your phone on vibrate and keeping it in your pocket.  If you don’t 
know how to do this ask and we will show you.

We received a suggestion that a gold coin donation be made to the Club if your phone 
rings audibly during play and we agree!  So a penalty of a gold coin for phone 
disturbances from now on.

Directors; Assistant Directors and Supper Duties
Please read the board and make sure when it is your turn you do it, or find someone 
else to replace you.  This is the way you contribute to the running of the Club.

Heating
The new floor heat pumps will be on a timer once winter kicks in.  In the meantime, the 
existing ones should be sufficient and can be manually turned as usual.

Junelle Edmonds 
President


